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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  
From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 
Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin (English and Spanish 

Translation) 
Date:  Monday, June 9th, 2025 
 
Included are new and current announcements from the Department of Family, Faith Formation, and 
Young People. We would greatly appreciate it if you could add these announcements to your website 
or online bulletin. If you have any questions, please contact Steve Do (916) 733-0151. 
 

 

 Jubilee Pilgrimage to the North | Sacred Heart Pilgrimage  

English 

Have you made a Jubilee pilgrimage to the North? Whether you’re a family, a youth group, or 
young adults looking for a summer adventure, we encourage you to consider making a pilgrimage 
to Sacred Heart Parish in Susanville, one of the 12 Jubilee sites in our diocese. They are hosting a 
pilgrimage walk to celebrate the Jubilee year in honor of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. The walk begins 
on Thursday, June 26 and ends on Friday, June 27 on the Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. The 
walk will take place on the Bizz Johnson Trail from Westwood to Susanville with an overnight camp 
at the midway point. The walk will conclude at Sacred Heart Parish followed by Mass with Auxiliary 
Bishop Rey Bersabal. Pilgrims under 18 must be accompanied by an adult. For more information 
and registration, please visit sacredheartpilgrimage.net.  
 

 

NEW Celebrating API at the Jubilee Mass with the Chinese Catholic Community 
English 
We continue our Jubilee API celebration on Sunday, June 22 at the 2:00pm Mass with the Chinese 
Catholic community at the Cathedral of the Blessed Sacrament.  Auxiliary Bishop Rey Bersabal 
will be present to honor and bless the community.  All are welcome!  We encourage you to join us 
in this special occasion to celebrate the Asian & Pacific Islander Catholic experience here in the 
Diocese of Sacramento. For more information on the Jubilee Year Pilgrims of Hope, please visit 
www.scd.org/Jubilee2025 
 

http://www.scd.org/Jubilee2025

